
Wednesday, July 29, 2020

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, a video presentation will replace 

the third open house originally scheduled as part of public outreach 

efforts. The video can be found on the project website below and 

will be posted to the website no later than July 29, 2020. 

EVERYONE WELCOME!

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
INFORMATION WORKSHOP

For information please contact Coffman Associates at 
602-993-6999 or Kingman Municipal Airport at 928-757-2134

Regarding the ongoing Airport Master Plan for

www.kingman.airportstudy.com

KINGMAN
MUNICIPAL AIRPORT
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